Koopman Samantha

From: Jane <jwassoncarter@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 3:51 PM

To: HRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB 2927

Please pass HB2927 asap! Oregon needs to have every vote count in every elections! There have been too many
elections when the majority popular vote did not count because of the electoral college. Obviously, the electoral
members does nothing Sent from my iPhone



